
We are hiring Associates (m/w/o)

Work at 
the forefront of 
public commercial 
and economic law.

#Berlin #Düsseldorf #Environmental Law 
#Regulatory Law #Climate Litigation 
#The State and Europe

We are there when it truly matters – covering the 
full spectrum of environmental and regulatory law, 
both nationally and internationally. With a pioneer-
ing mindset and extensive expertise, we shape cases 
of the highest commercial, economicand and politi-
cal significance.

From energy transition and climate protection regu-
lations to the future of mobility, the planning and 
approval of cutting-edge large-scale projects, to 
financial market regulation – join our team and take 
the lead in major projects, litigation, negotiations, 
and transactions.

We offer you first-class legal training and direct 
client contact in complex, high-end mandates. You 
will work hands-on in small, highly motivated teams 
within a young boutique law firm that combines a 
dynamic corporate culture with outstanding career 
opportunities – and a salary level you would expect 
from a top-tier international law firm.

We are looking for exceptional individuals with out-We are looking for exceptional individuals with out-
standing legal expertise, ideally complemented by a 
doctoral degree, master's degree, or international 
experience. We look forward to receiving your appli-
cation at karriere@pswp.de.


